LYMM

Dear parents/carers,

| hope that you have all enjoyed a restful summer break. We are delighted to be welcoming our new Year 7
students and are supporting them whilst they settle into high school.

We understand that the transition to high school can feel somewhat daunting for both students and their
parents/carers. We want a positive start by ensuring that both parents and students feel informed and
prepared for the year to come.

With this in mind, we would like to invite parents and carers to our Meet the Tutor evening which will be held
in school on Monday 274 October. We ask that students do not attend the evening as the information
provided will be primarily aimed at parents and carers.

So that tutors have a chance to talk to as many parents as possible we are splitting the evening into two
sessions.

e Surname A-H arrival at 5pm to the main hall for presentation from Miss Rowley, followed by ‘Meet
the tutor’ in form bases.

e Surname I-Z arrival at 5.45pm to the main hall for presentation from Miss Rowley, followed by ‘Meet
the tutor’ in form bases.

If you cannot attend your session time but would like to come to the other session, please email to let me
know: srowley@Ilymmhigh.org.uk

If possible, we would like to encourage any parents/carers to attend the evening on foot. However, we will
have parking available. Please do exercise caution when parking to ensure that cars are not blocked in.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Miss S Rowley
Head of Year 7

Headteacher: Mr Gwyn Williams
Lymm High School, Oughtrington Lane, Lymm, WA13 ORB
01925 755458 info@lymmbhigh.org.uk www.lymmhigh.org.uk
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